10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 30 March 1982

PRIME MINISTER'S QUESTIONS: MAUNDY THURSDAY: 8 APRIL

Prime Minister's Question Time will take place at 1015 on
Maundy Thursday. We will need to consider issues of the day
from about 0830 that day. In view of the short timescale, we
will have to ask Departments to be able to provide us with any
necessary background and advice over the telephone as rapidly as
possible.

We will of course try to minimise demands on that morning,
and to anticipate as many items as possible the previous day.
But, in view of the onset of the Easter holiday, I thought it
would be helpful to remind Departments that we may be making
demands on them that morning. I should be grateful if you and
colleagues to whom I am cophing this letter could arrange for
your Parliamentary branches to tell Teresa Rolleston here whether
you would like us to put our enquiries direct to Private Offices,
or through Parliamentary branches, on the morning of 8 April.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to the
members of Cabinet.

/// f

John Halliday, Esq.,
Home Office.




